
Notice of Scheduled
Maintenance

Bathroom Upgrades

Barcaldine Hospital 
and MPHS

What's happening
Upgrades and repairs will be undertaken in bathroom
areas.

When will it happen
Works will commence on 29 November and are expected to
be complete on 19 December.

Temporary disruptions
Construction activities and timing will be managed to
minimise impacts and ensure continuity of inpatient
services during these important works.


